

## CARA Bulletin

7 July 2019

## Local issues: Bath Post Office now in W H Smith

An update for CARA members, in case you have not seen the announcement.

Please think about making sure your neighbours, especially any elderly neighbours, are aware of the change of location...it might just save them a longer walk to the old location, opposite Waitrose, and then back up to Union Street. Note the revised opening hours.

Bath Post Office has now moved from 27 Northgate Street, Bath, BA1 1AU to its new location at:

Bath Post Office, now in WHSmith,

First Floor, 6/7 Union Street, Bath, BA1 1RT

Post Office opening hours at this new branch have been extended to:

Monday08:30-18:00Tuesday08:30-18:00Wednesday08:30-18:00Thursday08:30-18:00Friday08:30-18:00Saturday08:30-18:00Sunday11:00-15:00

CARA Committee 2019/20		Our email addresses are on our website www.carabath.com	
Barry Gilbertson	Chairman	Bernard Horn	Secretary
Richard Brown	Vice Chairman/Traffic	Anne Love	Waste
Malcolm Baldwin	FoBRA	Mike Richardson	Treasurer
George Feiger	Traffic	Ron Temperton	City Centre Action Group

Website: www.carabath.com	E-mail: carabath@hotmail.com	Facebook: www.facebook.com/carainbath/
---------------------------	------------------------------	--